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VC and Mastercard scholars do the #JerusalemaDanceChallenge 

 

Each year, University of Cape Town Vice-Chancellor Professor Mamokgethi Phakeng goes on 

a hike with the UCT Mastercard Foundation Program scholars.  

 

The initiative, built on the premise that all young people, no matter their starting point in 

life, should have an opportunity to obtain quality education, provides full-cost scholarships 

to young Africans pursuing first-time undergraduate or postgraduate degrees.  

 

This year the annual hike was cancelled due to COVID-19 so when President Cyril 

Ramaphosa announced the move to lockdown alert level 1, the Professor Phakeng came 

together with the scholars to do the #JerusalemaDanceChallenge to celebrate Heritage Day. 

 

 VIDEO: #JerusalemaDanceChallenge by UCT VC and Mastercard Foundation 

scholars. 

 PICTURES: UCT VC and the scholars’ Lion’s Head hike in June 2019. 
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